-Euramibia Erhuru-

newsletter of the

ESCAMBIA COUNTY HISTORICAL SOCIETY P. O. Box 276, Brewton, AL 36427

September, 1990

MEETING: TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 25, 1990

TIME: 7:00 p.m.

PLACE: Thomas McMillan Museum, Jefferson Davis College,

Brewton.

PROGRAM: "HERALDRY" by FATHER MICHEL LAROQUE

of Mobile

If you've wondered about terms like "Dexter, Sinister, Argents, Gules," etc., used in coats of arms, here is a chance to learn more about the subject. Father Michel La Roque, a retired Anglican priest and member of the Mobile Genealogical Society, has graciously accepted an invitation to speak at our September meeting. DON'T MISS THIS VERY INFORMATIVE PRESENTATION! Guests are welcome!

HOSTESSES: EVELYN JERNIGAN and ELVIRA McMILLAN.

QUARTERLIES ON SCHEDULE

Our quarterlies are going along right on schedule this time. Quarterlies are now being compiled and should be in the mail to you by the end of September, the scheduled date.

TRISH HART OPENS ART STUDIO



Congratulations to Historical Society member and past vice president Trish Hart, who has opened DOWNTOWN STUDIO AND GALLERY at 102 St. Joseph Street, Brewton. Trish notes that the gallery is upstairs over O'Neil's Clothing Store in the old Robbins and McGowin's building. She adds that local artist Bernice Sims has documented the demolition of the Ritz Theatre in some paintings, and there are other interesting art works by local and out of town artists at the studio-gallery. Trish is such a multi-talented person that her gallery is sure to reflect her interest in this area and her great artistic ability. Pay her a visit!